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NOTICE 
DATE 18-09-2020 

All the B.Tech students of Indus hostel batch-2018 are hereby informed 

through this notice that any student who wants to collect books, their 

belongings and other important documents should report in the lInstitute 

from Sep 19th -2020 to Sep 20h -2020 and on Sep 26th -2020 To Sep 27th 

-2020 from 9:00 am to S:00 pm on each day. 

Following SOP's (Standard operating Procedure) must be followed. 
1. Student must be wearing face masks, hand gloves and should carry 

hand sanitizers with them. 
2. The student must bring his ID card and keys of their 

Cupboards/lockers. 
3. Student are advised to follow physical distancing protocol of at least 

6 feet. 
4. Students who have fever. fau like symptoms should stay at their 

homes. 
5. No students will be allowed to stay overnight in the Institute 

premises. 
6. No student is allowed to roam in the institute premises. 

7. Students will not be allowed to take their vehicle beyond the main 

gate. 

Associate Dean Students Welfare 

Copy to: 
1) Dean Students welfare for information and necessary action please. 
2) All concerned Wardens for information and necessary action please. 
3) Assistant Security Officer for information and necessary action please 
4) Incharge web master to upload this notice on Institute website. 

5) P.A to Director for information to the director please. 
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